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 Cheer Families, 

 2022 may be a new year, but we still have 2 solid months left before we close out 
 the SYC year. Much will be happening -- bringing in and training the 2022/23 
 Board, and 7 competitions, are just a few of those things. Stay up-to-date on SYC 
 events by: 

 ●  following our Facebook page -- 
 https://www.facebook.com/SherwoodYouthCheer 
 ●  reading the Pom News -- 
 https://www.sherwoodcheer.org/parent-news 
 ●  joining our email list --  https://www.sherwoodcheer.org/testhome 
 (sign up at bottom of page) 

 Regarding the new Board, the current 1-year term, non-voting positions' terms are 
 ending. If you are interested in a position, or would like to nominate someone, 
 reach out to  President@sherwoodcheer.org  . 

 ●  SYC Gives Back 
 ●  Administrative Assistant 
 ●  Parent Volunteers 
 ●  Fundraising Coordinator 
 ●  Fundraising Committee member 
 ●  Sponsorship Coordinator 
 ●  Registrar 
 ●  SYC Merchandise Coordinator 
 ●  SYC Paparazzi 
 ●  Team Apparel & Uniform Coordinator 

 Applicants/nominees are asked to attend the Board meeting on February 11, 2022 
 at 6:00 p.m. in the back room at Generations. Non-voting positions will be filled at 
 this meeting and new members will begin their training period. 

 COACHES’ CORNER 
 Our competition team took a short holiday break but has been hard at work 
 preparing for their upcoming competitions. We will post further details for each 
 competition on our Facebook page as soon as we have them. These girls would love 
 to see you at the competitions as they represent our community: 

https://www.facebook.com/SherwoodYouthCheer
https://www.sherwoodcheer.org/parent-news
https://www.sherwoodcheer.org/testhome


 ●  Laker Rumble, January 8, Lake Oswego High School 
 ●  Pacer Invitational, January 15, Lakeridge High School 
 ●  Scotsmen Rumble, January 22, David Douglas High School 
 ●  Gladstone Cheer Challenge, January 23, Gladstone High School 
 (only individual competitors participating) 
 ●  Lion Cheer Challenge, January 29, West Linn High School 
 ●  Tualatin Last Chance, February 5, Tualatin High School 
 ●  OCCA Championships, February 19, Salem Pavilion 

 Competitions typically have admission costs of $5-$7 per person, oftentimes cash 
 only. If your athlete has questions on what the competition team does, or has 
 expressed interest in joining next season, this is a great opportunity to see this side 
 of the program in action! Any questions, please reach out to Jess at 
 Coaches@sherwoodcheer.org  . 

 THANK YOU, SPONSORS! 
 Thanks to their generous support, our sponsors help fund scholarships, coaching, 
 tumbling, uniforms, camps, and competitions for SYC. The next time you're 
 visiting one of these places, please share your appreciation... we couldn't do it 
 without them! 

 All the best, 

 Your SYC Board 


